
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
August 4, 2006 

 
 
  
 
 
Barry Lowe 
7780 Kali Oka Rd. 
Saraland, AL  36571 
 
Re: Case #ZON2006-01475 

Barry Lowe 
West side of West I-65 Service Road South, 270’+ North of Government 
Boulevard. 
 

Dear Applicant(s): 
 
At its meeting on August 3, 2006, the Planning Commission considered your request for 
a sidewalk waiver at the above referenced location. 
 
After discussion it was decided to approve this request for waiver of the sidewalk 
requirements of the lease parcel along West I-65 Service Road South. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at (251) 208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
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